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Wednesday 30th March 2022 
 

 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Easter celebration this term, we are asking 
children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to create an 
Easter Bonnet. There will be a prize for the best bonnet in each 
class. It can be a traditional bonnet or maybe a baseball cap or 
decorating your child’s favourite dressing up hat, the choice is 
endless.  
 
We thought it would be fun for parents to get involved in 
creating Easter bonnets with the children at home. 
 
Please could the children bring their finished bonnets to school 
by Wednesday 6th April 2022.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the Coronavirus, we will not be parading 
the bonnets as a school but showcasing them on our Twitter 
feed @stanton_bridge 
 
We look forward to seeing all your wonderful bonnets! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Bajaj 
R.E Co-ordinator  

 



 
 
 

 


